
Together we forge our tomorrows

Come and visit our warm, friendly, fun and rapidly improving 
school to see if it is the right place for your little one!

We have two Open Evenings (see below)

Take a look at our website where you  
can access our virtual tour

www.dittonprimary.co.uk

Applications for places are now open.
Apply online at www.halton.gov.uk/schooladmissions

Reception Starters Open Evenings
September 2022

Wednesday  
17th November 2021 

5pm to 6.30pm

  and  Wednesday  
8th December 2021  

5pm to 6.30pm

 

Ditton Primary School


